
 

 

Date: 4th December, 2024 

 
To,  
The Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G 
Bandra Kurla complex, Bandra-East 
Mumbai-400 051 
Stock code: STARCEMENT 
 

To 
The Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai-400 001 
Stock code: 540575 
 

  

Dear Sir(s)/Madam(s) 

Sub: Clarification on the news item appeared in ‘Money Control’ on 4th December, 2024 
captioned “Adani Group evaluates acquiring Star Cement for expansion in NE” 
 
With reference to the news item appeared in “Money Control”, we hereby clarify that the 

above mentioned news item is speculative and the Company is not engaged in any discussions 

in this regard. 

We have always made and will continue to make disclosures in compliance with our 

obligations under the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015. 

This is for your information and record. 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Star Cement Limited 

 

Debabrata Thakurta 

Company Secretary 

(M. No.: F6554) 
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